
WORKSHOP DATES

FAMILY AND DOMESTIC VIOLENCE SUPPORT
SERVICES

Kununurra & Wyndham Stakeholders
     Monday 21 August 2023

BBY and DSS invite stakeholders to
attend the CSF Design Workshops
which wil l  aim to generate community
agreement on the top priority
init iat ives for each thematic area,  and
the lead organisations best placed to
develop proposals for each priority
init iat ive.  

INVITATION TO CSF
DESIGN WORKSHOPS

The purpose of the CSF grant
opportunity is  to:   

PURPOSE OF THE CSF

In partnership with the Dept of Social
Services (DSS)

E M P O W E R E D  C O M M U N I T I E S  E A S T  K I M B E R L E Y

CHILD, YOUTH, AND FAMILY SUPPORT
SERVICES

EAST KIMBERLEY
COMMUNITY-LED
SUPPORT FUND

(CSF)

Support the implementation or
expansion of support services
al igned with community needs
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Wyndham Stakeholders
     Thursday 27th July 2023

ALCOHOL AND DRUG SUPPORT SERVICES

Kununurra & Wyndham Stakeholders
     Friday 28th July 2023

EMERGENCY RELIEF AND FINANCIAL
CAPABILITY BUILDING SUPPORT SERVICES

Kununurra & Wyndham Stakeholders
     Friday 18th August 2023

Support the implementation or
expansion of support services
al igned with community needs

Kununurra & Kalumburu Stakeholders
     Friday 25th August 2023



BACKGROUND

provide short-term funding that meets the immediate needs identified in the Plans 
support the implementation or expansion of support services aligned with community
needs. 

Family and domestic violence support services
Alcohol and drug support services
Emergency relief and financial capability building support services
Child, youth, and family support services

As part of ending the Cashless Debit Card program (CDC) in September 2022, Local
Services Plans (Plans) for improving community services and addressing social issues
were written by the Department of Social Services for the 4 former CDC locations of
Ceduna, East Kimberley, Goldfields and Bundaberg-Hervey Bay. 

The Community-led Support Fund (CSF) has been developed based on the findings of
these Plans, based on stakeholder feedback and identified service gaps. BBY has
partnered with DSS to administer funding to community organisations in the Shire of
Wyndham-East Kimberley (SWEK), with the objective of supporting services in line with
findings from the East Kimberley (SWEK) Local Services Plan on service gaps, social issues,
and priority needs, through flexible and responsive short-term funding arrangements.

The purpose of the CSF grant opportunity is to: 

The following thematic areas are featured in the Local Services Plan for the East
Kimberley (SWEK) and are in scope to be addressed through the Community-led Support
Fund:

C O M M U N I T Y - L E D  S U P P O R T  F U N D  ( C S F )
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ABOUT THE CSF DESIGN WORKSHOPS
Stakeholders are invited by BBY and DSS to attend the CSF Design Workshops which will
aim to generate community agreement on the top priority initiatives for each thematic
area, and the lead organisations best placed to develop proposals for each priority
initiative. 

Lead organisations will then develop proposals to submit for funding through the
Community-led Support Fund. Capability building support services for organisations will
be offered through BBY.

Grant activities must be completed by 30 June 2024. 

For more information please contact Binarri-binyja yarrawoo Aboriginal Corporation: 
(08) 9169 2272 | info@bby.org.au


